Dear Parents,
Thank you and well done to all the children for their first week in school! They are all superstars and have settled very nicely. 
Thank you to all the parents also for being super organised very quickly with water bottles, snacks, book bags, labels…
[bookmark: _GoBack]This week, we have been exploring the different areas of our class inside and outside. We have started to learn about the rules and routines. We also have been super detectives and spotted all of ‘Kangaroo’s mischiefs!
       [image: ]  Please remember to bring PE kit on Monday. Our PE sessions will be on Mondays and Tuesdays. PE kits are left in school and send home at half term.
      [image: ]   Could you please bring in a photo of your child as a baby on Monday?
      [image: ]   Please look on our website for more information and photos.
Please come and see us if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your support.
Class 1 team
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